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Dear Sirs

I urge you to reconsider the proposed alterations to the A303 at Stonehenge. This is an ill
advised, ill considered plan. The motor industry a a whole is moving away from fossil
fuels so any arguments regarding air quality and associated effects are going to be
obsolete. There are many alternatives to the proposed road scheme, all of which should be
thoroughly explored by a round table of all interested parties before a final decision is
made. This site is of massive archaeological importance and significance, already some
5,000 years old, it will still be there millenia after this problem ceases to exist and should
be treated with due reverence for the benefit of all rather than the vainglory of a small
group.

I urge you, once again, to reconsider.

Laurence Court





